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Jeffrey Dack 

From: Jim Murch <gph.jim@gmail.com> 
To: planning <planning@co.maui.hi.us> 
Date: 11/14/2018 1 :06 PM 

Aloha please keep the keawakapu parking open to the public and don't allow rezoning for another 
hotel that won't be of benefit for residents. 
Mahalo Jim Murch 
Kihei resident for 3 3 years 
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